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Travel Advice for CDG/NADG Colleagues 
 
Business travel within CDG/NADG 
 
As we see various restrictions and also some areas with increasing cases of Covid-19 across the 
various Colosseum/NADG markets, it is important that we set out some broad-based considerations 
before any travel is undertaken. 
Any travel for business, particularly cross market, should be approved by your line manager. 
 
Face Coverings should be used when in public environments. 
 
Consideration points: - 

• Is my travel absolutely necessary? 

• Will my visit/meeting add value? 

• Can I have observe local territory public health guidelines whilst conducting my travel and 
business meetings? 

 
If travelling out with your own market please consider the following: -  

• Are there any special restrictions in the market I am arriving into e.g. do I need a COVID-19 
test result? 

• Do I need to quarantine on landing into that market? 

• Is there suitable safe accommodation available in that market? 

• Are there any restrictions placed upon me on returning home e.g. quarantine when landing 
from particular destinations? 

 
Additionally the expense and time commitment created by travel should be considered in the round 
of decision-making. 
 
Private Travel 
We would ask that, as responsible members of a healthcare business, that the same considerations 

are undertaken when thinking around travel for personal reasons – family visits, vacation etc. Acting 

with awareness of your safety and that of your colleagues, families and the wider population will 

help to minimise the risk of the spread of the coronavirus and ultimately protect lives. 
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